
THE GHURGH OF JESUS GHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS 

OFFICE OF THE FIRST PRESIDENCY 

47 EAST SOUTH TEMPLE STREET, SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84150-1200 

November 14, 2018 

To: General Authorities and the following leaders in the Caribbean Area: Area Seventies; selected 
Stake, Mission, and Temple Presidents; selected Bishops and Branch Presidents 

Dear Brethren: 

Port-au-Prince Haiti Temple - Open House, Youth Devotional, and Dedication 

We are pleased to announce the dates for the open house, youth devotional, and dedication of 
the Port-au-Prince Haiti Temple. They are as follows: 

Media Day: 

Invited Guests: 

Public Open House: 

Youth Devotional: 

Temple Dedication: 

Temple Open for 
Ordinances: 

Thursday, April 18, 2019 

Friday, April 19, 2019 

Saturday, April 20, 2019 - Saturday, May 4, 2019 
(Except/or April 21 and 28, 2019) 

Saturday, May 18, 2019 

Sunday,May 19,2019 
(Three sessions: 9:00 a.m., 12:00 noon, and 3:00 p.m.) 

Tuesday, May 28, 2019, for all patrons 

The youth devotional will be broadcast to all units in the Port-au-Prince Haiti Temple District. 
Additional details regarding the temple dedication will be announced at a future date. 

We, with you, look forward to the dedication of this beautiful house of the Lord. 

Sincerely yours, 

�'Jrl.� 
��,�-----



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This letter is being distributed in English and French to units in the proposed Port-au-Prince Haiti Temple District. If leaders 

need it in additional languages, they may contact the Area Presidency. Area leaders can forward requests to the Priesthood and 

Family Department at ext. 2-2933.                    16597 


